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MEMO





TO:

Parents


FROM:

Mrs. Deborah Hill, Dianna Hosford,  Kari Gallant
DATE:

November 26, 2012


The grade Twos and Three have been invited to Saint Andrew’s Elementary School to see children’s author Sheree Fitch on Tuesday, November, 27th from 10:30 to 11:30. We will be travelling by bus to and from Saint Andrew’s Elementary.


This is an exciting opportunity for our students. We apologize for the short notice but we are asking you to return this permission slip tomorrow.


Thank you for your cooperation.
(---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
(detach and return)

Permission Slip


I understand and accept the ordinary risks of accident or injury to my son/daughter, which may arise during the course of this field trip.  I recognize that no liability will arise on the part of any teacher or school authority as a result of such accident or injury, except such as may be occasioned by negligence or failure of any duty on the part of the teacher or school authority.

My child _________________________________ has permission to go to St. Andrew’s School to see children’s author Sheree Fitch.

Date: _____________________Parents’ Signature: _______________________
